
GHC BOARD MESSAGE – May 29

NOTICE  - POOL 2 – IS OPEN      Starting Friday May 29

• OPEN HOURS: Monday-Friday 8AM – 5:30 PM  and Sat/Sun 10AM-2PM
• Social Distance: Please recognize “space” for everyone around and in the water.  Respect the 

social distance 6ft signs, when sitting or placing your chair, poolside.

• Wash Hands: is the best defense against the spread of COVID_19, so help keep you and your 
neighbors SAFE!   

• Staff: to monitor pool for Rules esp. Maximum count of 26 inside fence & pool 2 area.  Of the 26 
– a maximum of 13 can be in the water.  Respect time for others looking to cool off in the pool.   

• Pandemic Pool Rules: Are posted. PLEASE read and respect for all residents to use the pool area.  

• GHC Management & Staff, Board: Will monitor for compliance.  Trial period for 2 weeks.  Board 
to review at Zoom Meeting June 11. 

• Per State, County, CDC and Association guidelines: Social distancing, 50% capacity in pool area, small family 
‘unit’ only, no crowds, etc.   Pool testing and cleaning protocols will be performed. 


